
South Lake Middle School
PTSA Newsletter
"Enriching Each Student’s Experience” 
EDITION 9	SEPTEMBER 2020Dear South Lake Families,
With several successful weeks of in person teaching for our hybrid classes behind us already, congratulate yourself on a job well done! Everyone is doing their best and I am so proud of our South Lake community! 
September was a busy month for the PTSA. We had a game giveaway on Instagram (congrats Matthew!). We organized a “Welcome back Teachers” morning; decorated the staff lounge and served pastries, cookies, coffee and other treats. We celebrated (virtually)  September birthdays: Ms. Jean from the front office, Ms. Kinkade and Ms. Sodorff (check out our Instagram to see photos of our teachers when they were Middle schoolers!). We provided financial support to the ASB students so they can implement their creative new programs.
Our Direct Donation Drive kicked off!!. Please  consider donating; we appreciate any amount! It is families like yours who help us provide enrichment experiences for all our kids at South Lake. We currently have 60 PTSA members. Please join today and get us to a 100! Help us reach our goal. THANK YOU!!!
Maya (2020 – 2021 PTSA President)
JoinVolunteerSupport

KEEPING YOU INFORMED
CHECK OUT OUR REGULARLY UPDATED WEBSITE AT https://southlakeptsa.com
JOIN OUR SOCIAL MEDIA SITES – INSTAGRAM AND FACEBOOK – FOLLOW US, LIKE US, SPREAD THE WORD!
JOIN US AT OUR MEETINGS – WE LOVE TO SEE NEW FACES – OUR NEXT MEETING IS 10/28/20 AT 8:30
DONATION DRIVE IS HAPPENING NOW :
HTTPS://SOUTHLAKEPTSA.MYSCHOOLCENTRAL.COM/PTAEZ/(S(VTRMJWA4HKM3NNGHOBMI422T))/APPS/WEBSTORE/PAGES/WEBSTORE.ASPX?ORG=2872 



 
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER
Information shared at our PTSA meeting:
7th graders have done a great job transitioning to Middle school. 8th graders have all grown since we have last seen them on campus! Kids are following the safety rules and being super compliant. IUSD is funding Covid testing for all of their employees every 60 days.
Mondays are not school free days; kids still have assignments to work on, even if they are not on campus.  We are hopeful the kids will be able to start using some athletic equipment soon.
The school is working on addressing social justice with a new 10 part series of professional learning on what it means to be an anti -rasist educator and teacher.
ASB is doing a great job coming up with new ideas for the school year.
                 JoinVolunteerSupport
COUNSELOR’S CORNER
Our counselors are working with other school counsellors to roll out guidance lessons to students on managing stress and accessing resources.
Upcoming events hosted by South Lake Counseling: Mental Health and Wellness Information.In partnership with CHOC, we will be hosting two very relevant Zoom parent events: Anxiety, Depression and the Impact of COVID, and Building Resiliency in Youth. All parents are invited to attend.
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES
OCTOBER 16TH  - Reflection entries due. We will accept late entries until 10/19/20.
OCTOBER 1 - 31  - Direct Donation Drive
OCTOBER 28TH  - Next PTSA  Zoom Meeting at 8:30 am
OCTOBER 27th – Anxiety, Depression and the Impact of COVID Parent Engagement 
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